
We had our very first National Day Dinner today, 19th August 2022. 
A total of about 130 members attended the Dinner at Four Points by Sheraton Hotel, Imperial 
Herbal Restaurant. 
Our President Nalla warmly welcomed members to the Dinner & was happy to see so many of 
them after a good 3 years due to the Covid-19 situation. He briefed members that the Executive 
Committee have been working hard to provide viable Upskilling & Job opportunities for 
members. We've just had an Upskilling & Job Opportunity Webinar with the Institute of 
Banking & Finance for those keen to participate in the Wealth Management Accelerator 
Programme. For those keen on Non-financial Sector Jobs in Sectors like Aviation, Healthcare 
& Food and Beverage, we're collaborating with e2i & will be having a Webinar session on 21st 
September 2022 to provide additional information on available job opportunities. 
We've also have had meetings with MAS, SGX & SAS from time to time giving various inputs 
to rebuild the vibrancy of our Singapore stock market. We had a meeting with Mr Ravi Menon, 
MAS MD, & his colleagues on 28th July 2022, highlighting the plight of Remisiers & the 
urgency of Upskilling them & providing viable job opportunities to improve their livelihoods. 
We also emphasized the urgent need to rebuild our Singapore stock market vibrancy and gave 
our inputs as well on how we could go about doing it. 
On the Social front, we've have had the FTSE STI Forecasting Competition, Issuance of 
Gardens by the Bay Tickets, Malaysia Durian Trip & now the National Day Dinner. More 
events will be organised for members going forward. 
Many man hours & meetings have been undertaken to revamp our SRS Website, 
www.remisiers.org  
Our website technical partner Franky Yap from Alumagubi went on to highlight the important 
areas of the SRS Website revamp & the informativeness & ease of use of the Website. 
Thereafter, members had a sumptuous 9 course Cantonese Dinner. The members thoroughly 
enjoyed it & more importantly were very happy to meet-up with fellow members to share 
wonderful memories after a good 3 years. 
All in all it was a meaningful & fun event. 
Watch this space for the next interesting event. 
Happy & Blessed 57th Birthday Singapore.  
 



















 


